
From: Kathy Nelle
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Re: AutoReply
Date: Sunday, March 19, 2017 9:47:31 AM

thank you

On Wed, Mar 15, 2017 at 5:59 PM, Water Draft Permit Comment <Water-Draft-
Permit-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote:

The Department acknowledges the receipt of your electronic comment.

 

Thank you.
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